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As a voter in Josephine County OR, I would like to express my opposition to SB210 

for the following reasons: 

 

1- There is no stated reason why there is a necessity to change the current system. 

There appears to be no evidence of fraud or violations of the voting statutes. 

 

2-This bill discriminates against the elderly and voters of limited means, due to the 

expense of traveling to the poles. 

 

3- It creates an undue burden on counties by requiring them to staff poling stations, 

heat poling stations and provide security for poling sites. 

 

4- Vote by mail has proven over decades that it is efficient, fiscally responsible and 

user friendly. 

 

 Please consider a no vote on this frivolous legislation.   


